UNION COUNTY HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
POST OFFICE BOX 282
MONROE, NORTH CAROLINA 28111

PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that it is anticipated that the
Union County Historic Preservation Commission's regular
‘meeting scheduled for September 6, 2012 at 1:30 pm in the
Heritage Room at the historic Union County Courthouse will
not be held due to lack of a quorum.

Jerry Surratt, Ph. D.
Chairman




